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SANTA MARIA FAIRPARK IS LOOKING FOR VENDORS FOR 
2023 WEDDING & QUINCE SHOWCASE 

 
SANTA MARIA, CA – The Santa Maria Fairpark is hosting a Wedding & Quince Showcase on 

November 26, 2023, and is currently looking for prospective vendors who serve the Bridal and 

Quinceanera industry in Santa Barbara and San Luis Obispo Counties. 

 

We are looking for florists, photographers, DJs, dress shops, venue managers, event planners and 

caterers who will be provided with exhibitor space to present their best to future wedding parties 

and quince courts in our area. 

 

For more details on how to apply visit us at  www.santamariafairpark.com. 
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